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ANNUAL REPORT
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JCaùics’ Visiting ,mt) Socictn.

Thu first meeting of the Society was held on Tuesday, 
November 4th.

Mrs. Mackay was gladly welcomed to our midst and was 
asked to fill the office of President.

A vote of thanks was presented to Mrs. McVicar for 
hating filled that office so long and so faithfully.

The ladie s nave to thank the Congregation for their 
generous response to the annual appeal for funds to enable 
them to carry on the work of the Society. The collections 
this y ar amounted to $150.55, a sum considerably in advance 
of the two preceding t ears. This was well, as the cases 
w ere more numerous, and even more urgent, than they have 
been for some time.

Fourteen families were visited and their necessities 
relieved.

A donation of ten dollars, and different lengths of ma­
terial for clothing, boots, etc., were given to Nazareth St. 
Sabbath School.

At one of our meetings, a letter was read from Mrs. 
Campbell, President of the Ladies’ French Evangelization 
Society, asking us to aid them in furnishing a mission house 
to enable them to carry on their work more efficiently. It 
was decided to give ten dollars to this good work.


